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Taxpayers Association of Oregon urges 
No vote on HB 3075 

 
 

Measure 114 is already being called the most restrictive and bureaucratic 
gun control measure in America.  HB 3075 increases both waiting delays 
and costs involved with Measure 114.  This means if your life is immediately 
threatened by someone, your ability to purchase a firearm to save your life 
may takes weeks, months --- and it may cost you a lot of money to save 
your life because this measure increases fees. 
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